
CRO EEO Workshops  

The Civil Rights Office (CRO) is pleased to present a variety of EEO workshops for 
all employees.  The workshops are designed to provide an overview of the various 
topics associated with program administration in understanding, preventing and 
correcting discrimination in employment.  Workshops offered through the CRO can 
also be developed and delivered to meet your needs.  For more information, please 
contact Joseph Hairston, Director of the NOAA Civil Rights Office at (301) 713-0500 
or joseph.hairston@noaa.gov 

 
CRO Workshop Sessions                                Preview Workshop Descriptions 

                                                     Download the Workshop Registration Form 
 
A completed registration form must be submitted for each session you 
wish to attend.   
 
All sessions are from 9:30 – 11:00 a.m.  
Session Title Audience Location 

Thursday, February 21, 2013 The EEO Complaint 
Process 

Non-Supervisory SSMC-3, Room 4527 

Wednesday, March 20, 2013 
An Overview of the 
EEO Complaint 
Process 

Supervisors & 
Managers SSMC-3, Room 4527 

Wednesday, April 10, 2013 Harassment  Non-Supervisory SSMC-3, Room 4527 

Thursday, May 23, 2013 Retaliation in the 
Workplace 

Supervisors & 
Managers SSMC-3, Room 4527 

Thursday, June 20, 2013 Harassment in the 
Workplace 

Supervisors & 
Managers SSMC-3, Room 4527 

Thursday, June 27, 2013 The EEO Complaint 
Process 

Non-Supervisory SSMC-3, Room 4527 

Tuesday, July 16, 2013 
An Overview of the 
EEO Complaint 
Process 

Supervisors & 
Managers SSMC-3, Room 4527 

Thursday, August 29, 2013 Retaliation in the 
Workplace 

Supervisors & 
Managers SSMC-3, Room 4527 

 

 
Persons needing an accommodation to participate in any session, please contact Helen 
Buggs at (301) 713-0500 or at helen.p.buggs@noaa.gov.  Please allow sufficient time 
for accommodations to be arranged.  Request for sign language interpreters must be made at 
least three (3) days in advance in order to secure interpreting services.  
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